
Say no to compensating ivory ban
Carol Shek  to: bc_06_16 03/09/2017 13:40

Dear sir,

I am writing to express my concern to compensate the ivory trader. This 
will jeopardize the purpose of ivory ban and create demand for ivory as the 
trader and poacher will still get the money, not from the buyer but from 
the government. Please, DO NOT provide any compensation for banning ivory 
trade. This is a cruel business, making money out by killing our beautiful 
creature. As one of the biggest international city on earth, Hong Kong is 
accountable to protect our earth and the animals living on it. I want my 
children and grandchildren still see elephants in their generation.

Please make the right decision for us Hong Kong and make us proud.

Thanks and best regards,
Carol

Sent from my iPhone
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